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Carolina Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Lynn W. Eury
Executive Vice President
Power Supply Groups
Post Office Box 1551
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602

GCentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February 14,
1992 and your check for $125%,000 in payment for the civil penalty
proposed by NRC in a letter dated January 3, 1992,

Your response to the violation in Part 1 of the Notice of
Violation (Notice) addresses the specific cause of the examples
cited in that violation. However, that response is considered
incomplete in that it failed to identify and fully discues the
reasons why the corrective actions for the violations discussed
in the NRC enforcement action (EA 91-04%5) issued on May 31, 1991,
did not effectively prevent the occurrences delineated in the
subsequent violation.

Within 30 days of this letter, please submit a supplement to your
February 14, 1992 response addressing the above concern. Your
submittal should be sent tou the Regional Administrator, llegion
11, with a copy to the U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, ATTN:
Document Control Desk, Washington, DC 205855, end a copy to the
Resident Inspecior at the Brunswick site. We also expect to
discuss this issue with you at our March 3, 1992 enforcement
conference.

Your corrective actions will be examined during future
inspections.

Sincerely,
Original Elpne Dy

a.dﬁ@"lﬁ%ﬁ%ﬂﬁ?h, Director

Office of Enforcement

c¢e: 8, D. Ebneter, RII
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